


Year 6 Newsletter – 20th April – 1st May 2020

Edmund has been busy in the 

kitchen. He has made toad in 

the hole and chocolate muffins!

Lana has drawn these two 

amazing pieces! Want your pictures to appear next week? Send them to 

howardprimaryyear6@gmail.com

Tyler has been busy making 

fudge, talking to Year 6 on Zoom 

and taking part in an art class!

Ciaran enjoyed making his 5 

ingredient lunch. 

Filip has been practising 

his English!


